UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting October 29, 1979 Conference Room 4:00 p.m.

## MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, Kovnat, Norwood, Occhi-

alino, Parnall, Schwartz, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Utton, Weihofen, Winograd; Student

Representatives Carbajal, Otten, Valdez.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio; minutes of the meeting of October 15 were approved.

Dean Desiderio read several dean search announcements, announced a report of the inspection committee, reported on the State Bar Convention, and on attending the CLEPR meeting with MacPherson.

Closing of the Law Library for inventory on December 26, 27, and 28 was announced by the Dean.

Flickinger gave a report from the Admissions Committee. A general discussion followed, regarding the significance of the figures in the report and their implications for admission policies.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Albert L. Utton

Secretary pro tem.